
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 12th February

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Recapping and Growing the 
Code - alternatives

Adding the suffixes –er and 
–est 

English Writing an information 
report about boats

Planning and writing an 
explanation text

Maths Adding and subtracting 
numbers to 20

Multiplying and dividing 
facts – 5s and 10s

Topic Program a robot
Naming common plants
E-safety

Investigating food chains
Completing Paul Klee 
painting by adding shapes

Highlights this week:
Year 1 have been making and tasting soda bread 
this week, and have been labelling plants.
Year 2 have been using their painting skills and 

knowledge of tints to create amazing artwork.
Coming up…
Tues 13th Feb 9am – Year 1 Maths Parents Workshop 

https://www.johnrayinfants.com/

